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December 26, 2018 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Pendleton on Wheels (POW) bicycle club is very interested in helping projects in the 
community that support youth and wellness.  Since your organization is in touch with many 
young people, we at POW wanted to let you know that POW has grant funds available for 
projects/events relating to youth.  In the past POW has sponsored bicycle rodeos and 
bicycle renovations and now would like to expand POW’s participation to encourage youth 
to be healthy and also have fun.  POW is classified as a 501(c)(4) organization established to 
advocate for bicycle recreation and safety.  If you would like to learn more about POW, 
please visit our website at www.pendletononwheels.org. 
 
A total of five, $300 grants will be awarded in 2019 (Jan. 1 – Dec. 31).  You may apply for a 
POW grant by using the attached form.  The deadline for applications is 6 weeks prior to 
your event or project.  One requirement for receiving a grant is to provide a brief summary of 

how the funds were used within 3 months of completion of the event or project.  POW would love 
to have a picture or two of the event to show how the money was used.  The picture(s) can 
be emailed to Christine Guenther at the email below, or mailed to Storm Webb, 414 NW 
12th Street, Pendleton, OR 97801.    If you have any questions, please email Christine 
Guenther at cponiewozik@yahoo.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Christine Guenther, President 
Pendleton on Wheels 

http://www.pendletononwheels.org/
mailto:cponiewozik@yahoo.com

